
Bulletin Announcements 7/21/2019 

GUEST PASTOR: Special thanks to the Rev. Paul Cwynar for preaching and leading our Matins service this 
Lord’s Day. 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS: Today’s altar flowers are given by Nathan Geschke in grateful thanks for all of God’s 
blessings and in loving memory of Rev. Ed Geschke (grandfather). 
 
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL: Thank you to Robin Wise for heading up the VBS and to all who volunteered their 
talents and time. 
 
LCMS CONVENTION: Pastor Mumme is currently attending the upcoming LCMS National Convention as our 
circuit’s pastoral delegate. If pastoral care is needed during his absence, please call an elder. They have 
contact information for local pastors who have agreed to assist. 
COOKIES/COFFEE/CRAFTS: All are invited to a morning of cookies, coffee and crafts this Wednesday, July 24 at 
9:30 a.m. in Luther Hall. Drop by any time to visit and/or work on your favorite craft. Cookie donations are 
always welcome. 
 
MEN: Join us at Family Square Restaurant (Route 53 just north of I-55) this Saturday, July 27 for our monthly 
Bible breakfast. We meet at 8:30 a.m. 
 
MUMME APPRECIATION DINNER: Divine Shepherd is hosting a German-style potluck dinner on Saturday, 
August 17 at 4:00 p.m. to thank Pastor, Lori and the boys for their many years of Christian service at Divine 
Shepherd. Please join us and sign up for a dish to share on the sign-up sheet in Luther Hall (or by contacting 
Barb Potempa). Coffee, iced tea, water, and pop will be available. Individuals may bring wine or beer if they 
wish. Please RSVP on the sheet in Luther Hall (or by contacting Katie Dobbs) so that we can get an idea of a 
head count. 
 
TREASURER NEEDED: Our congregation needs an individual who has financial knowledge to be trained and 
take over the position of church treasurer. Contact Denise Ziesemer. 
 
SHOP WITH SCRIP & BENEFIT MOBILE: The next Shop with Scrip turn-in dates are today and August 18. These 
make great gifts and are also good for vacation purchases. See Judy Yuenger after service in Luther Hall to buy 
pre-purchased cards. You can also download the Benefit mobile app to purchase and use e-gift cards 
instantaneously. 
 
USHERS NEEDED: From time to time we recruit new ushers to fill in available spots. Ushers typically serve 
once a month (i.e. first Sunday each month, or second, or third, etc.) and assist with greeting attendees, 
holding the doors, handing our bulletins, and helping with offering and distribution. Interested in joining our 
team of ushers? See Andy Fox or any elder. 
 
LUTHERANISM IN THE PUBLIC SQUARE: Issues, Etc. is a radio talk show and podcast produced by Lutheran 
Public Radio. This week’s teachings include: The Kavanaugh Confirmation & the Future of the Supreme Court, 
Can America Be Restored?, The Movie “Spider-Man: Far from Home,” Media Coverage of Religion, and more. 
You can listen live or at your convenience at www.issuesetc.org and on the LPR mobile app. 

http://www.issuesetc.org/

